
 

 
 

 

FACULTY OF COMMERCE & MANAGEMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

 

Ref. No: IU/COMM/FCM/Notice/2024/09              Dated: 29/04/2024 

  

NOTICE 

 

Dear All, 

The Departmental Quality Assurance Cell (DQAC) of the Commerce Department cordially 

invites you to an upcoming Online Workshop on Systematic Literature Review (SLR). The 

workshop will be held online on April 30, 2024, commencing at 03:00 PM. This workshop aims 

to provide valuable insights and perspectives on writing Literature reviews. We appreciate your 

participation and look forward to your attendance. 

We are privileged to have Dr. Mohammad Salman as a distinguished resource person for this 

event. Dr. Salman is an Area Chair and faculty member at the Sharda School of Business 

Studies, Sharda University, Greater Noida, India. He completed his Doctorate from Aligarh 

Muslim University and was a Research Associate at IIM Bangalore. He was also a Pre-Doctoral 

fellow at IIM Bangalore. Dr. Salman received a Gold Medal for his Master's Degree from 

Aligarh Muslim University. 

 

 

 

Prof. Adeel Maqbool                  

Vice-Dean, FCM  



 

 


